
 
 
The Quadra Insider:  What’s up at Quadra January 6th – 10th     
 
  
Monday January 6th 

 

 First day back  

 First day of French Immersion Registration Week K and grade 1 (Lottery, no line up required) 

Tuesday January 7th  

 

 French Immersion Registration Week continues  

 PAC meeting (all parents welcome) 

Wednesday January 8th  

 

  French Immersion Registration Week continues  

Thursday January 9th  

 

 French Immersion Registration Week continues  

Friday January 10th  

 

  French Immersion Registration Week continues  

Looking Ahead: 

 Jan. 20th – 24th – Kindergarten Registration and Kindergarten Transfer week 

 Jan. 20th – 24th – Grade 6 Late French Immersion Week (all current grade 5 students wanting to register in 

grade 6 Late French Immersion must do so this week) 

Principal’s Notes ~ Hello/Bonjour Parents, 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
The Quadra Educational Team want to take a moment to thank you, our Parents and Guardians.  We also want 
to wish our families all the best during this Winter Break.   
 
A very special thanks to the Saanich Lions, Coast Capital Savings and 1550’s Restaurant for their incredible 
volunteerism!  Without these fine folks we would not have been able to have our pancake breakfast. 
 
Thanks to our PAC volunteer for being on top of the recycle and reuse operation during our pancake breakfast. 
 
 
A message from our fantastic PAC: 
 
 
1) January 12th bottle drive:   

Save your bottles and cans from the holidays! Quadra is having a bottle drive on January 12th from 10 
to 2 at the school. If you’re available, please sign up to volunteer here:   
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1p-0cjhZMzrfZIU4UnFYbax0mfml-ab_sdTLg_BkHxBQ 
 

2) Did you know that you can help Ecole Quadra School PAC raise funds while simply paying for your 

groceries? Quadra PAC participates in the Thrifty Foods and Fairways fundraising programs with 

both stores donating 5% of the dollars you load on to your pre-assigned grocery cards to Quadra PAC. 

You can pick up pre-assigned grocery cards from the Ecole Quadra School office. Take the card with 
you next time you go shopping, ask the cashier to load any amount you wish onto the card before 
having your grocery order rung through. Pay for the card load with cash, debit card or credit card. Ring 
the grocery order through and pay for the order with your card. When the card balance is running low, 
load it again to continue to support Quadra PAC every time you shop! It's that simple!  

 
1) If you are interested in being the first to know about upcoming PAC volunteer opportunities, please 

sign up for the PAC Volunteer Newsletter at http://vcpac.ca/quadralist.  

   
Have a good week! 
Connor McCoy ~ École Quadra School Principal 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1p-0cjhZMzrfZIU4UnFYbax0mfml-ab_sdTLg_BkHxBQ
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